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The Administration Committee has not met since the March Board Meeting, so no news to report on 

that front. 

As Past President I have been assisting with the Strategic Planning process, including meeting with the 

planning team via Zoom, and attending the large focus group in which Sage Consulting worked with the 

mentors and fellows of the 2016 MPLA Leadership Institute on 18 May.  I look forward to further 

assisting with this valuable work. 

Colorado State Representative Stephen Sweeney and I were tasked with the 2015 MPLA Financial 

Review; that work is begun but not yet finished.  Judy has provided us all the materials and information 

necessary, and we now have to find the time to finalize the Report. 

I have attended two CAL/MPLA Joint Conference Planning meetings and contributed as I could to their 

decision-making.  One keynote has dropped out, and the committee is determining a replacement.  

There is also a call being prepared to encourage vendor attendance as exhibitors, the thinking being that 

MPLA members may well know of vendors beyond “the usual” and a regional conference may provide 

sufficient draw for those smaller more regional vendors. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Annie Epperson, Past President 


